
 

    

 

 

July 15, 2024 

 

 

RE: New Location-Star Pipe Products Richmond, VA Distribution Center 

 

 

We’re pleased to announce that we have moved into a new and larger facility in Richmond, 

VA. 

 

Effective July 15th, all shipping and receiving operations will take place at our new 

location. Below is the address: 

 

 

New Address:  

2301 Commerce Rd 

Richmond, VA 23234 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Star Pipe Products 


